Gun Plain Charter Township
Special Meeting
March 20, 2018

Supervisor Vandenberg called a special meeting to order at 4 PM on March 20, 2018 the following board
members were present Kopka, Pearson, Horton, Vandenberg and Meert. Absent Shannon and

Morehouse,
Open to the public/none

Vandenberg explained to the board that the new aerial photos are scheduled to be taken soon. He
explained that we are currently using the 9 inch tile and he would like to see us go to the 3 inch tile for
better resolution the additional cost to the project will be approximately $5000.

Meert motion to allow Vandenberg to sign the contracts with the County for the new aerial photos
spending up to $5000. Pearson seconded. Motion carried.

Adjournment

Vandenberg motion to adjourn at 4:05PM. Seconded by Pearson. Motion carried.




